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From: Miller, Sarah E.
Sent: Monday, August 02,201011:12 AM p c r n X / H I
To: IRRC *oir %
Subject: FW: IRRC Website - New Message mt%Xj
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From: Independent Regulatory Review Commission [mailto:No-Reply@irrc.state.pa.us]
Sent: Saturday, July 31, 2010 7:15 AM
To: Help
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message

IRRC
^ g g g Independent Regulatory Review Commission

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website

First Name: Suzanne

Last Name: Rauer

Company:

Email: srauer@comcast.net

Subject: wire cage floors

Message:
No dogs of any age, and particularly MOTHER DOGS, should be kept in cages with wire flooring. That is just
inhumane.


